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25th March 2022 
 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

 

Raising money for Ukraine 

 

 
 

Following on from our message in the School’s Newsletter, we have decided 

to host a blue and yellow day next Friday 1st April 2022. 

 

Children can come to school wearing blue and/or yellow, and bring in 50p 

or £1 donation. As a School Council, we met on Tuesday and decided to 

donate £50 of our cake sale money to this cause as well, so please help us 

top that up as much as possible! Our aim is to raise £300. 

 

We will keep an eye out for local charities that are asking for supplies, and 

keep you updated via the School’s Newsletter and website. 

 

 
Thank you. 

 

Best wishes,  

 

 

 

Wiam 

Chair of School Council 

Evelyn Street, SE8 5RJ 
Tel: 020 8692 4351 

 


